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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,  

 

I wish to express my strongest opposition to this bill.  

It is unconstitutional on its face.  

It will be overturned on constitutional grounds.  

It will be immediately enjoined from enforcement by the courts, just as 114 was.  

There is no money available for enforcement, just as there was no money available 

for enforcement of 114. 

This last-minute tactical gut-and-stuff of SB348 in an attempt to resurrect 114 is 

without the support of Oregonians - in fact it is overwhelmingly opposed.  

You Democrats in control of our legislature are acting with the same wild-eyed 

fanaticism you accuse conservatives of having.  

This is a bad bill. It will cost Oregon taxpayers millions of dollars unnecessarily. I urge 

you to table it, or vote "NO!" 

~Larry Graves, 

Ashland 

 


